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2a Lindfield Gardens
London
NW3 6PU

Mr A. McDougall

Regeneration and Planning

Development Management

Camden Town Hall

Judd Street

London WC1H 8ND Application Ref: 2014/6948/P

Dear Mr McDougall
As promised I am writing to let you know the outcome of the meeting of
Directors of Lindfield Heights(Hampstead) Management Ltd. where they
discussed the plans for 36C Arkwright Road.
All present were against the plan for building a conservatory and no decision
was taken regarding the rest of the plans submitted as the applicant Marion
Bloch who was at the meeting said that she was happy to drop the plan for a
conservatory and discuss with her builders a revision of the plans.

She also said that she would resubmit a revised planning application to your
department and let the Directors have the revised plans in due course.
I hope that this will be of help to you.

Yours faithfully

Melvin Nelson



